
   

Indoor 2011-2012 
Greetings CHS Tracksters, Parents, Family & Friends, 
 
 We appreciate YOU!  The Chesapeake High School track and field 
program would like to thank you for your continued contributions to our 
children!  Your dedication and support combined with the CHS athletics 
department and the CHS athletics booster program has presented our athletes 
with 

 New uniforms 
 New high jump mats 
 A new Crush landing fenced in shot put area.  (this will be named 

in honor of Retired Coach Tom Slichter all of his hard work and 
dedication for the athletes and students at CHS) 

 New performance indicators 
 New Blocks, batons and ¼ inch pyramid spikes 
 Training equipment 
 Trophies for School Record Awards 
 Team T-Shirts 

    
We have the premier track and field venue for AACo.  And although we can’t 
host indoor meets here, your support allows our athletes to have the 
equipment needed to prepare and then to travel where we can gain 
experience, leading up to the championship meets.  THANK YOU!!! 
 
Right now we are at the start line, in order to get to the finish we must 
fundraise.   
 
Why must we fundraise? 
 Fundraising presents OPPORTUNITY!!  Opportunity to travel, 
opportunity for new equipment, opportunity for new team shirt, opportunity 
for end of the season awards.  Our fundraising 100% benefits our CHS track & 
field athletes!! 

When the entire team travels there are a total of 93 people, including 
athletes, coaches and managers that would like a bus seat.  Legally this 
requires 2 busses.  Therefore, our transportation costs are more than the 
county supports for the season.     
 
We welcome donations to the program.  Please make checks payable to CHS 
and write DONATION for the memo.  Then keep your cancelled check as your 
tax deductable receipt.   Thank you again for your continued support!!  


